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Monday 23rd May  

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

PRIMARY SCHOOL PHOTO CATCH UP DAY FRIDAY 27th May  

Alexandria Park Community School catch up photographs will be held on Friday 27th May.  GS Imaging Group will be 

photographing individual students who were absent on our school photo day last term. Primary students will have 

their photographs taken between 12 and 1pm.  

 
What to wear  

All students are to wear their school uniform: 

 Red APCS school shirt with navy skort, skirt, shorts or pants 
 Navy or white socks and black shoes 

Photo envelope  

If you still have your personalised photo envelope please make payment online and send it in with your child on the 

day. Students without an envelope who are wishing to order a photo can pick up a blank envelope from the office 

this week. Parents are asked to place orders for photographs as soon as possible.  

Sibling photo 

If your family missed their sibling photograph and you would like to purchase a sibling photo, please email 

debra.lade@et.nsw.edu.au or call the administration office on 9698 1967 to organise a photo to be taken for your 

family.  

Payment 

Payment by credit card can be made online at www.gsimaging.com.au. Please note the following: $1.50 Processing 
Fees will be included on all online transactions. Envelope must be handed to photographer on photo day. 

 
 
 
Diane Fetherston   Debra Lade     
Principal    Deputy Principal K-2    


